September, 2018: Members and Friends, The 135th Anniversary Executive Night Meeting will be held on **Thursday, November 1, 2018** at the:

Rooftop Ballroom

Omni Parker House

60 School Street, Boston

Mr. Ryan Coholan Chief Railroad Officer, MBTA

(Replacing Mr. David Scorey CEO and General Manager, Keolis Commuter Services)

Please fill in the form below, and reserve your seats for this meeting. And, please be sure to pay your dues for 2018-19. Best wishes and thank you for your continued support.

John H. Read, Secretary (603)315-1982

EXECUTIVE NIGHT MEETING - THURSDAY, November 1, 2018 Omni Parker House, 60 School Street, Boston (www.omnihotels.com/Boston) Dinner 6:30 PM Reception 5:30 PM Please reserve tickets @ \$105.00 or tables @ \$1050.00 for: Firm Contact info: Reservations by mail or on our website at www.nerailroadclub.com. They must be received no later than October 25, 2018. Reservation and Payment for Executive Night Dinner Tickets can be made in two manners, as follows: I. ()You may enclose a remittance covering Dinner Tickets in the amount of made payable to the New England Railroad Club, and send it to: **NERR Club** P.O. Box 301686 Jamaica Plain, MA 02130-1686)You can make payment in the amount of \$ _____by using PayPal, at 2. (www.nerailroadclub.com.

To make reservations at the Omni Parker House, call: (888)444-OMNI

Cancellations must be received by the Club Secretary no later than October 25. To

receive a cancellation refund please contact John at johnread883@gmail.com.